
Memo 

To: Members of Council 

From: Mayor Letham 

Date: July 11, 2017 

Subject: All Way Stop Request at Sturgeon Point Road and Golf Links Road 

 

Background 

Due to concerns brought forward from local residents of Sturgeon Point Road and Golf 
Links Road, they are requesting that Council consider a 3 way stop sign at this 
intersection. This memo addresses that request. 
Staff performed a study for a 3 way stop sign and results show it is not warranted at this 
time. Results are attached. 

Recommendation To Council 

RESOLVED THAT the memorandum from Mayor Letham dated July 11, 2017 
regarding an all way stop request at Sturgeon Point Road & Golf Links Road  be 
received. 
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